
Allocation for Places at Redmoor 
Academy for September 2015 

The governing body are aware there has been an unprecedented demand for 
school places at Redmoor Academy for next September. Although demand for 
places has risen in previous years, the very large increase for next September 
exceeded expectations. 

We are currently analysing the 2015 allocation of places received from 
Leicestershire Authority who act on our behalf to determine the rank order of those 
who are offered places. They are required to use the Redmoor Academy Admissions 
Policy (available on this website). This will enable us to gain a better understanding 
of what factors have contributed to the current situation and adapt our policies and 
plan to meet future demand. 

We are aware that a number of parents intend to appeal the decision and pursue a 
place for their child at Redmoor Academy. 

The governing body respect and support the rights of parents and carers to secure a 
place for their child in the school of their choice. They will adhere to the published 
appeals policy and procedures. 

Anyone interested in following this course of action are welcome to contact the 
school or visit our website where you will find information on: 

• Redmoor Academy oversubscription criteria 
• catchment area map 
• curriculum including our enrichment activities in the sciences, Arts, sports etc.  
• provision for the gifted and more able 
• subjects offered at KS4  
• school ethos 

The school can provide you with information about the process but there are many 
websites that can also be useful when writing an appeal. 

Appeal documentation should be sent directly to: 

Leicestershire County Council  
Clerk to the Independent Appeal Panel  
County Solicitor,  
County Hall, Glenfield,  
Leicester LE3 8RA  
Fax Number: 0116 3056161 

Mrs J Hudson 
Chair of governors


